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What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we learned about Moses, the children made their own Moses’ basket using sticks that 

they collected during Outdoor learning and baby Moses using playdough. 

In English, we are continuing with our book ‘Stanley Stick’ and learned how to make a list of 

stick activities. 

In Maths, we continued to develop our counting skills, counting forward to 20 and then all the 

way backwards to 0. 

In PSHE, we will continue to learn about relationships and how to include other children in 

games. 

Welly Wednesday, this week we acted the Moses story, taking our handmade baskets down 

the river. 

In Art, we opened our own Stanley’s Stick Gallery, the children displayed their interpretation of 

Stanley and his stick. 

 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Noah – for persevering with handwriting skills and independently writing 

the tricky word ‘one’. 

Headteacher's Award: Martha – for showing love and respect, inviting other children to join in 

with her playing. 

Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley and Noah 

Pupil Voice: Noah, “Internet means when you can work on your computer, phone and iPad.” 

Maria, “We are making compost so we can grow more plants.”  

 


